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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

TOWNSHIP OF WENTWORTH 

 
PUBLIC CONSULTATION MEETING 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE TO INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
THAT at the regular meeting held on March 4th 2019, the Municipal Council adopted the “Draft By-
Law 2019-005 on agreements relating to municipal work and guarantees concerning certain 
municipal works” 

 
THAT the purpose of this draft by-law is: 

 

1° to allow the Municipal Council of the Municipality of the Township of Wentworth to enter into 

agreements with any applicant for the construction in whole or in part of municipal works in the 

territory of the Municipality and to subject the issue of permits for construction, subdivision or a 

certificate of authorization upon the conclusion of such an agreement; 

 
2° to determine the conditions and requirements to be met by the applicants regarding the 

implementation of infrastructure and public facilities to serve new buildings or properties in the 

territory of the Municipality, and, if necessary , existing buildings and properties; 

 
3° to determine the taking charge of responsibility for the realization of these infrastructures and public 

facilities, the sharing of the costs related to this work and the conditions according to which the part 

of the costs related to the works is established; 

 
4° to determine the guarantees to be given by any person whose request has decreed the execution of 

municipal works for the realization of new buildings on the land covered by the application; 

 
5° to allow participation by the Municipality in the establishment of municipal works, subject in this case, 

to obtain the required authorization or approvals; 

 
THAT this By-Law does not include provisions that are subject to referendum approval; 
 
THAT, in accordance with the Act Respecting Land Use Planning and Development (RSO, chapter 
A-19.1), Municipal Council will hold a Public Consultation Meeting on May 6th, 2019 at 6:00pm, at 
the Wentworth Community Center located at 86 Louisa Road, Wentworth, QC; 
 
THAT during this Public Consultation Meeting, the Municipality will explain the Draft By-Law as well 
as the consequences of its adoption and will hear people who wish to speak on this subject; 
 
THAT the Draft By-Law may be consulted on the website at www.wentworth.ca or at the Town Hall 
of the Township of Wentworth (114 Louisa Road), during regular business hours; 
 

THAT this Public notice is also posted at the Town Hall of the Township of Wentworth. 
 
 
 
 
Natalie Black 
General Manager, Secretary-Treasurer 
 
Certified copy 
 
Given in Wentworth on this 18th day of April 2019 

http://www.wentworth.ca/

